# G. WILLIAM RICE MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP

## APPLICATIONS DUE BY OCTOBER 31, 2025



FOUR SCHOLARSHIPS WILL BE AWARDED TO DESERVING SECOND OR THIRD YEAR LAW SCHOOL STUDENTS WHO INTEND TO PRACTICE INDIAN LAW IN OKLAHOMA.

### **AWARDS RANGE FROM \$2,000 - \$5,000**

AWARDS ANNOUNCED DURING THE INDIAN LAW SECTION ANNUAL CLE, ON NOVEMBER 20, 2025

#### **APPLICATIONS MUST INCLUDE**

- COVER LETTER DESCRIBING COMMITMENT TO PRACTICE INDIAN LAW IN OKLAHOMA
- RESUME DESCRIBING INDIAN LAW RELATED ACTIVITIES
- LAW SCHOOL TRANSCRIPT
- ACADEMIC PROFESSIONAL REFERENCE LETTER OF SUPPORT FOR YOUR APPLICATION

#### **SUBMIT APPLICATIONS TO**

Debra Gee PO Box 1548 Ada, OK 74821 debra.gee@chickasaw.net



G. William "Bill" Rice was an attorney, University of Tulsa Law School professor, widely hailed expert on American Indian legal matters, and beloved mentor, college, and friend to many. A citizen of the United Keetoowah Band of Cherokee Indians, Bill dedicated his life to furthering the rights of Indigenous peoples worldwide. This scholarship is granted in his name and is intended to help law students with the cost of the Oklahoma bar exam.